
November 25, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
Our first and second grade musical this year is entitled “Jammin’ in the 
Jungle.”  With adorable songs and appropriate rhythms, this musical by 
Denise Hollingworth and Carol Searle is sure to warm your heart. 
 

The Woodland Show will be presented for parents on Thursday, 
February 6th at 10:00 a.m. in the APR. 
 

The students will dress as one of the jungle animals listed below. 
Each group of animals will have their own part in the show. No need to 
purchase a costume. Be creative! There are great ideas on Pinterest. 
 

The performance for students and staff will take placed at 10:00 a.m. on 
February 5th. Please have costumes ready by February 3rd. 
 

If you would like to help with the backdrop, please contact the homeroom 
mothers. I will be scheduling a planning meeting at some point after the 
holidays. As always, thank you for your support and help. 
 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving. We are looking forward to performing for 
you! 
 

Sincerely, 
Karen Sutherland 
 
Please indicate your child’s choice by circling one animal from the list 
below and return to my attention no later than December 13th. 

 
Student’s Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Teacher’s Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Please circle one: 
 
 
Snake        Lion  Monkey  Elephant  Crocodile 
 
 

Hippo Tiger  Parrot  Zebra 


